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Amazing August
July was a month filled with sunny days, warm nights, and endless fun. As we bid farewell to
July, let’s say hello to August and its new anticipated adventures. We hope you and your
learners are excited to start this month off fresh and ready to get into learning! Remember to
check out this month’s featured resources to find out some amazing activities coming up and
let’s enjoy this amazing August!
-Caryleen

Please Enter Your Tutoring Prep/Class Hours
Please enter your prep hours and tutoring hours in the Monthly Tutor Report form. If you were
unable to meet with your learner, simply enter “0” hours in the form.

Stevens Point Literacy Events:

● CAP Services is hosting a traditional brat fry fundraiser at their Corporate Headquarters
in Stevens Point! Education programs will have resource tables available. Stop by to
learn more about our Early Childhood Development, Skills Enhancement and Hmong
UPLIFT Programs. For more information, just click here.

Date and time: Thursday, Aug 15, 2024

● Do you have children and are looking for a fun and educational activity to do over the
summer? Well, United Way is holding another of their Summer Sizzle events on August
17th. The event lets you enjoy a FREE children's story with local guest readers, a FREE
book to add to your shelf, a craft activity and a small snack! For more information, click
the link here!

Date and time: August 17th, 2024, 9:30 am
Location: PJ Jacobs Cafetaria

Adult Education Week

Adult Education and Family Literacy Week will be observed from September 15th -
September 21st. In preparation, The PCLC is requesting personal stories about you and
your learners which will be uploaded to the PCLC website to encourage others in our
community to become either a tutor or a learner. Be aware no tutor or learner names
will be shared. You can find the submission form by clicking here.

Thank you for helping us reach out.

My sincere thanks for your time and commitment to your learners
Joe Schauer- Director

Don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions, ideas, opportunities, or requests.

Email: pclc@pocolit.org Call: 715-321-6075

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBSQmPz08S-StGTTIh5qnvq2a0eNwAzbcm2gFxOXOYPsTEPQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://capservices.org/event/bratfry/
https://www.unitedwaypoco.org/SummerSizzle
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-oaxOWwYyduPj4-7PWZYT6Ss_FaRS8QXq4SA3CJ_TDjSeQg/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:pclc@pocolit.org

